
News story: ICIBI website moves to
GOV.UK

From 27 July 2017, content from the Independent Chief Inspector of Borders
and Immigration (ICIBI) website will be moving to GOV.UK.

The move to GOV.UK means that anyone wishing to access ICIBI inspection
reports digitally, or to contact the ICIBI, will do so through a secure
government portal. As well as ensuring that the ICIBI’s website is better
protected against external threats, GOV.UK offers greater resilience than the
ICIBI’s previous stand-alone arrangement, plus a modern and more appealing
look and feel.

Meanwhile, the role and remit of the Independent Chief Inspector, which is
set out in the UK Borders Act 2007, is unchanged and the inspectorate will
continue to have complete editorial and content control of all of the
material published on its website.

The Independent Chief Inspector, David Bolt, hopes that users will find the
new website easy to access and use, and welcomes suggestions about further
improvements users would like to see.
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